
 

Initial Eligibility Assessment 
In order to be initially considered for a new home or home repair as part of the 
Rebuild South Lafourche program: 
The homeowner must have owned and lived in this owned home in the program service 
area on August 29, 2021, and this home was destroyed or damaged by Hurricane Ida. 
 
If the answer to above is yes: Homeowner currently must have clear title to this  
residential property in the Rebuild South Lafourche service area on which a home 
could/may be built or repaired during the October 2023-May 2024 building season. 
 
The Rebuild South Lafourche Service Area is defined as South Lafourche south of the 
Intracoastal Waterway - Larose, Cut Off, Galliano and Golden Meadow.  
 
If the answer to both of these questions is yes, the client can then submit an 
application for program consideration. After the application is accepted, Rebuild South 
Lafourche volunteers may contact homeowners to obtain required documentation for 
clear title and other considerations. Back-up documentation listed on the application will 
need to be available and accessible.  Submitting an application is only the first step and 
does not guarantee that applicant will be approved for assistance. 
 
Application is available at www.RebuildSouthLafourche.org 
 
For additional information or to submit Rebuild South Lafourche application, case 
workers or homeowners should contact: 
Bayou Community Foundation  
Phone:  985-219-0046 
Email:  contact@bayoucf.org. (Subject: Rebuild South Lafourche) 
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